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Monday 22nd November 2021 

Dear Parents,  

 

Children in Need 

It was great to see the children enjoying Chidlren in Need last week – thank you to all of our families for supporting this 

very worthy charity. In school, we raised £143.80! 

Santa’s on the Run 

After receiving some very valuable feedback re: Santas on the Run, including the large amount of waste fancy dress 

materials that this event caused last year, and the quality standard of the fancy dress, this year we have adapted our 

offer for the children. If you would like your child to purchase a Santas on the Run fancy dress outfit, they will be 

avalaible via ParentPay and will be given to your child WB 13/12/21, however if you would prefer for your child  to use  

a Christmas outfit that you already have – or perhaps just a Christmasssy Hat to join the walk around the village that is 

more than acceptable too – if you would like to make a donation to Children’s Hospice Southwest any monies collected 

will be gratefully received.  

After School Wrap Around Care 

As per our email last week, school are currently investigating the option of offering afterschool wrap around care, 

subject to numbers, costings and employment of personnel. If you are interested in this, please complete the 

surveymonkey at: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NZHRTTJ 

Mylor Lights Switch On  

Monday 6th December sees the Mylor Lights switch on – see programme attached. If your child would like to come along 

as a member of the school to lead the carols, please meet me in the carpark of the Lemon Arms at 7.10pm. Please can I 

encourage parents and children to keep your distance from one another during this event.  

 

Items from last week’s letter and dates for your diaries:   

Rises in COVID19 cases:  

As we move into winter, our school and local community has seen increases in COVID19 cases. Please can I request that 

parents remain vigilant and let school know if your child is unwell. If your child shows any concerning symptoms please 

do book a PCR test and keep your child at home until the results of the test are known – thank you for helping us keep 

everyone safe.  

Christmas Plays 

The KS1/ Reception Christmas plays will take place this year on: 13.12.21 – matinee and 14.12.21 – evening 

performance. KS2 Christmas play this year will involve only the Year 5 and 6 children and will again hopefully be 

performed live on: 14.12.21 – matinee performance/ 15.12.21 – evening performance.   

Depending on COVID-19 guidance (Cornwall Council are still requesting that we limit the number of adults in schools) 

this will be a socially distanced event in school, or a pre-recorded play which we will make available via USB drives for 

you to enjoy at home.  Ticket information to follow closer to the time.  
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As ever, please catch me on the gate if you have any questions or queries.  
Have a great week,  
Vicky Sanderson  

 

INSET Dates for 2021-2022 
Friday 11th March 2022 
Monday 25th July 2022 
Tuesday 26th July 2022 (additional Jubilee Bank holiday for Mylor Bridge CP School) 
 
Dates for your diary 
Monday 6th December – Whole school to Cinderella at Hall for Cornwall, return approx. 4.30pm 
13/12/21 and 14/12/21 – KS1 Christmas Play  
14/12/21 and 15/12/21 – Y5/6 Christmas Play  
WB 14/12/21 – Santas on the Run event 
Friday 17th December – Last day of term 
 

What to do if I or my child have COVID19 symptoms.  

1. Book a PCR test for the symptomatic person and then follow this flow chart.  

2. If the test is positive, all members of the household are strongly advised to also take a PCR test, regardless of 

whether they are symptomatic.  

Please note children DO NOT need to self-isolate unless THEY have a positive COVID19 test result.eg a parent/sibling 

may test positive, but unless the child receives a positive test, they must still attend school.   

  


